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The Consulate General of the Republic of Poland in Los Angeles
is pleased to announce

Poland-Silicon Valley
Technology Symposium
Palo Alto, CA
December 4th-7th 2010

PAEC

1 Polish American
Engineers Club

The goal of the Symposium is to facilitate technology, manufacturing, and trade
exchange between US and Polish entities. The Polish delegation will include the
leaders of industry and academia as well as government officials. Their American
counterparts will be Silicon Valley companies interested in exploring market
opportunities and establishing business relationships with Poland.

The 2010 Symposium will address the application of technology in vital areas of
Polish and Californian economies:

e water supply security and flood protection,

e clean energy monetization,

e smart grid technology and economics, and

e related business and investment opportunities.

Poland-Silicon Valley Technology Symposium is organized under the patronage of:
Deputy Prime Minister of the Republic of Poland Waldemar Pawlak

Ambassador of Poland to the United States Robert Kupiecki

US Consul General in Krakow Allen Greenberg

Consul General of the Republic of Poland in Los Angeles Joanna Kozinska-Frybes

For more information contact: info@psvts.org or 1 650 862 5090

Www.psvts.org http://symposium.paecsv.org



